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Comments: I agree the National Forest Service Lands in the Pactola Reservoir (Rapid Creek Watershed) should

be withdrawn from settlement, sale, location or entry for as many years as possible.  I am hoping to see a Finding

of No Significant Impact when the Environmental Assessment is completed regarding this withdrawal.

 

Preserving water quality and respecting native lands are just too important to put at risk.


